
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jennifer Badley [mailto:Jenniferb@BerkeleyTechLaw.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2006 7:52 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Subject: Comments Opposing Proposed Rules 

 
Dear Sirs:  
 
Attached are comments from several practitioners before the PTO.  The Comments address 
jointly the proposed changes to the Examination and Continuation Practice rules. 
Sincerely,  
 
Jennifer Badley  
Patent Assistant  
Berkeley Law & Technology Group, LLC  
1756 - 114th Avenue SE, Ste. 110  
Bellevue, WA 98004  
425-467-2356 - Direct  
425-467-2351 - Fax  
 
































































